
 
 

AAC Board of Directors - Unofficial Meeting Highlights for September 2024 
 
Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday, September 11, 2024. Once 
approved, the full text of all motions can be found in On Course. 
 
1. The Board approved 14 new members.  

 
2. The Board approved the dog/handler teams and alternate teams named to represent 

Canada at the 2025 IFCS World Agility Championships to be held in Switzerland. 
 

3. The Board approved recognizing competitors who have earned the Platinum 
Lifetime Achievement Award (both 1 & 2), Versatility Platinum, or Versatility Platinum 
Excellent title by awarding them with plaques paid for by the AAC if a competitor was 
a member at the time the title was earned. Competitors will be able to order the title 
plaques once the title has been earned via an online form that will be on the AAC 
website.  

 
4. Members are reminded that further information is available in On Course and in 

the Members Only section of the AAC Website.  Questions may also be directed 
to the appropriate Regional Director. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


